
TOWN OF AMHERST, NH 
Board of Selectmen 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Barbara Landry Meeting Room- 2 Main Street  

Monday June 26 at 6:30 PM 

 

Pursuant to the authority granted to the Board of Selectmen of the Town of Amherst by virtue of 

NH RSA’s 41:11 (a), the Board of Selectmen are rescinding the Ordinance Regulating the 

Placement of Temporary Signs on Town -Owned Land, as the requirements have been 

incorporated into the Amherst Zoning Ordinance Section 3.4. 

 

 

All citizens are invited to attend. 

 


